
										 	 																																																																																						

Dear P&C president, 
 
 
I am interested in bringing the ‘My Organic School’ www.myorganicschool.com 
program to our school.  
 
As a parent at the school I feel that starting a school veggie box co-op and making 
toxin free produce affordably available to school families would be of great benefit to 
the school community. Funds from the co-op will contribute to  
  

                     
 
funding veggie beds and healthy eating classes at our school. This will go some way 
to creating lasting nutritional change for our students. 
  
The core of the program is the creation of a weekly organic veggie box co-op at our 
school. The co-op creates affordable toxin free fruit and vegetables for our school 
community.  

                           



										 	 																																																																																						

 
My Organic School is well established, they currently have organic veggie box co-
ops running at these schools: 

             
 
 
 
Request to present at our next P&C association meeting for 8 minutes 
 
I would like to request that David Walsman from 'My Organic School’ be put on the 
agenda to present at our next P&C meeting for 8 minutes.  
 
The school organic veggie box co-op is run as a P&C association event. After 
approval at a P&C meeting the school has no further requirement for resources or 
volunteers. The program self manages through a school parent facilitator and all 
volunteer rostering, ordering, administration and communication is handled through 
the My Organic School website www.myorganicschool.com 
 
To proceed with the program we need to have a motion approved at a P&C meeting 
stating that "The school P&C association approves the creation of a regular weekly 
event being an organic veggie box group at the school."  
 



										 	 																																																																																						

                      
 
 
If you would like to visit a working example of the Organic Vege Box program in 
action please attend Bronte Public School's divvy up of produce any Thursday of 
school term at 3.10 pm (held in the school hall) 
 
Here is a link to the My Organic School Website: 
 
www.myorganicschool.com 
 
and their promotional videos: 
 
https://vimeo.com/203772700 
https://vimeo.com/260867975 
 
 
Information for school P&C associations: 
https://www.myorganicschool.com/info-for-school-pandcs 
 
Giving back to the school 
 
5% ($20-$50 per week) of all order revenue is retained in trust for the school and is 
reimbursed by working on our school veggie beds, donation of vegetable seedlings 
or the teaching of "where does your food come from" classes in our school veggie 
beds to school students. 
 
 
My Organi School "Where does your food come from" class videos: 
 
https://vimeo.com/282274269 
https://vimeo.com/260867975 
 



										 	 																																																																																						

It would be great if you can confirm the time of the next P&C meeting and that David 
Walsman from ‘My Organic School’ has been put on the agenda to present. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Name ………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signature …………………………………….  
 
 
 
 
Email: ……………………………………….. 
 
 
 
Phone: ……………………………………… 
 

          

 
	


